
Cub Newsletter

PYAC Basketball  
It is now time to register 

for 1st – 6th grade PYAC 

Next Week
November 5-9

Daylight Savings Time Ends Sunday.
Don't Forget to Fall Back 1 hour!

Monday: NORMAL DAY
Tuesday: NORMAL DAY

Wednesday: NORMAL DAY
Thursday:
Veteran's Day Assembly  @ 9:45
Friday: Early Release

@ 12:10
basketball.  The registration 

deadline is November 6th.  The only way to 
guarantee a spot is to register on time!  Forms 
can be picked up at PYAC or printed from the 

PYAC webpage at www.philomath-youth-
activities-club.org   

Wrestling Opportunity 
It is time to register for the Philomath Mat 
Club.  If your child would like to wrestle, you can 
register kindergarten through 8th graders now.    
You can pick up a form with more details at 
the CPS office, or at PYAC.   If you have any 
questions, please call or text Mark Woosley 
at 541-760-0321.

Character Trait of the Week = 
Respect

Social Skill of the Week = 
Personal Space

Up-Coming Events  
November 12th - NO SCHOOL
November 13th -  Parent Club Meeting @ 7pm @ PES 
November 21st & 22nd & 23rd - NO SCHOOL 
December 24th-January 4th WINTER BREAK

LOST ITEMS
We have acquired a BUNCH of 
lost items at school!  If your child 
is missing something, chances are 
we have it in our LOST & FOUND, 
located right inside the entryway 
of our building.  Please stop by 
and take a look!  REMINDER: 
A written name on items will help us to 
deliver found items to their appropriate 
owner.  

IMPORTANT REMINDERS:
When picking up your child after school, 
please DO NOT get out of your car.  We 
realize the process is less than 
accommodating for busy families, but for 
safety reasons, we need you to STAY IN 
YOUR CAR and allow your child to get in 
independently as you pull forward to the 
pick up zone. 

Please dress your child in 
RED, WHITE and BLUE for 
our Veterans Day Assembly on 
Thursday!   Please join us if you're able!    




